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UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMIISSION 

DOCKET NO. 50-289 

METROPOLITAN EDISON COMPANY 
JERSEY CENTRAL POWER AND LIGHT COMPANY 

PENNSYLVANIA ELECTRIC COMPANY 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF SUPPLEMENT NO. 1 TO THE EVALUATION FOR TMI-l RESTART 

Notice is hereby given that the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation has 

published Supplement No. 1 to the Evaluation of the Licensee's Compliance with 

the Short and Long Term Items of Section II of the NRC Order dated August 9, 1979, 

related to the restart of the Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit No. 1, 

located in Dauphin County, Pennsylvania.  

This supplement 1) updates Section C, Order Item 6 of NUREG-0680, 2) addresses 

specific order items included in the Commission's Order of March 6, 1980 and 

3) describes the licensee's compliance with the management-related requirements in 

NUREG-0694.  

Based on our review, we conclude that the licensee has made substantial 

improvements in the area of management capability and resources and is continuing 

its efforts in this direction. A few items remain unresolved and until those 

items are acceptably resolved, we cannot yet conclude that the licensee is in 

complete compliance with Order Item 6.  

Any recommendation by the Staff to authorize restart of TMI-l will be made 

only after resolution of presently open items, definition of any additional required 

items, and compliance by the licensee with those additional requirements.
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The report is being made available at the Commission's Plblic Document 

Room, 1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC 20555, and at the Government Publica

tions Section, State Library of Pennsylvania, Box 1601 (Education Building), 

Harrisburg, Pennsylvania, for public inspection and copying. The report 

(Document No. NUREG-0680 Supplement No. 1) can also be purchased, at current 

rates, from the National Technical Information Service, Department of Commerce, 

5285 Port Royal Road, Springfield,. Virqinia 22161.  

Dated at Bethesda, Maryland, this 28th day of November 1980.  

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

W W. Reid, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch #4 
Division of Licensing


